
 
 
September 25, 2023 
 
 
 
 
 
FCC 
 
Re: STA Justification Request 
 

American Family Association is filing a request for a Silent STA for Facility ID: 
76473/K215CH/BLFT-980316TI. 
 

Leadership has made the decision to turn K215CD off because of lack of financial 
support for the station. Station K215CH is being offered for sale. 
 

American Family Association hopes to complete sale of the station within the next six 
months. 
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jessica Huckaby 
Director of Network Development 
(p) 800.326.4543, ext. 215 
Email: jes@afa.net 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

American Family Association, PO Drawer 2440, Tupelo, MS 38803 


